
From: John Joseph Ray [mailto:johnnyray22@earthlink.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 11:14 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: swine operations 

 

I support rules to ban new medium and large confined swine operations in the Buffalo National River 

watershed. 

 

I'd like the existing one to be removed as well. 

 

I use that river every year, as do thousands of other people, not to mention wildlife and vegetation. Let's 

not screw up a good thing! 

 

Thanks,  

John Joseph Ray 

johnnyray22@earthlink.net  
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